# St Michael and all angels Primary school

www.smaaawirral.com Twitter: @smaaanews

St Michael and All Angels Catholic Primary School, New Hey Road, Upton, Wirral CH495LE 0151 677 4088

29 September 2017

## Dates for the Diary.....

Friday 6<sup>th</sup> October - Year 6 Class Assembly - 3pm

Individual/family photographs will take place Monday 9th October

## The Feast Day of St Michael the Archangel

Today we have been celebrating the Feast Day of St Michael the Archangel and the school's 61<sup>st</sup> Birthday! We began the day with the celebration of Mass in Church at 9:15am and then all the children have received a special treat to mark the day.

# It has been another action packed week in school.....

Thank you to all the parents that attended our F1 & F2 stay and play sessions. We hope our F2 parents found the reading meeting informative and useful.



F2 have also been thinking about their brilliant bodies! They made a 'body part' to explore how important our bones, muscles and skin are!



#### In their topic work, Year 3

have been archaeologists on a dig in search of artefacts from the Viking times.



Newsflash! When something mysterious landed on our playground the police needed the help of Year 1 with their investigation. They have been busy looking for clues, investigating, examining and exploring the playground to help with with their enquiries.





**Year 6 and F2** have developed a special "buddy" system. This week they had a lovely time working together in the F2 classroom.



**Year 4** are working very hard in maths to develop quick recall of multiplication facts.



# ST MICHAEL AND ALL ANGELS PRIMARY SCHOOL

www.smaaawirral.com Twitter: @smaaanews

#### **Sports News**

Well done to the children that took part in the cross country race at Arrowe Park. We are really proud of you all! Over 100 children from across Wirral took part in the race and every single St Michael's child completed the course.



A special congratulations to Lily who finished in amazing 5th position and was selected to represent Wirral.





#### Weekly Attendance

It is great to see lots of children in school every day, on time.

Congratulations to Year 3 for having the best attendance this week – keep it up! Foundation 2 – 93.8%

Year 1 - 94.3%

Year 2 – 94.0%

Year 3 - 95.7.%

Year 4 - 91.3%

Year 5 – 92.4%

Year 6 - 95.6%

If you are experiencing any difficulties getting your children to school on time each day, please talk to our Pastoral Care Worker, Mrs Hughes, who is here to support you.

YOU CAN KEEP UP TO DATE WITH
ALL THE LATEST SCHOOL
INFORMATION VIA OUR SCHOOL
WEBSITE. OUR WEEKLY
NEWSLETTERS ARE PUBLISHED ON
OUR WEBSITE EACH WEEK. YOU
WILL ALSO FIND LOTS OF PHOTOS
AND NEWS ON OUR FACEBOOK PAGE
AND TWITTER FEED.

If you ever have any concerns, worries or suggestions please do not hesitate to speak to your child's class teacher, Mrs Bennison, Mrs Young or myself. Thank you for your continued support.

Mrs S Ralph

